
From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
To: "Larson, Thomas"
Cc: allison.stockweather@hollyenergy.com; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Holly RJU South Crude Oil Release - Site Closure Plan Approval Request RP #?
Date: Tuesday, April 22, 2014 1:18:00 PM

Mr. Larson,
 
Your request to perform delineation at the referenced release site is approved. BLM approval will be
 required on Federal sites. This release event has not yet been assigned an RP number.
 
If you have questions or concerns, please contact me.
 
Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2
811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
O: 575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857
F: 575-748-9720
 
 
 

From: Larson, Thomas [mailto:TLarson@craworld.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2014 12:09 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: allison.stockweather@hollyenergy.com
Subject: Holly RJU South Crude Oil Release - Site Closure Plan Approval Request RP #?
Importance: High
 
Mr. Bratcher:
 
Attached you will find a Site Closure Plan for a Holly Energy Partners crude oil release 4 miles SW of
 Loco Hills, NM.  We have discussed this cleanup – note that I was not able to provide an
 Remediation Permit # to the letter as the OCD has not yet assigned one.   If you have time, please
 provide the RP number for future reference. Basically a ‘dig and haul’ project in the sands south of
 Loco Hills.  Groundwater is not an issue out here – so a pretty straightforward cleanup is what we
 discussed.
 
You should also receive electronic and a paper copy of this document today 4/22/14.  CRA, on
 behalf of Holly, requests OCD approval of this Closure Plan so that work can begin at the site as
 soon as possible.  Jim Amos with the BLM has also been contacted and advised that an archeological
 survey has been performed along the Holly pipeline in this location. He is asking us to notify him to
 ask permission to excavate on the BLM in advance of the field activities and prior to backfilling to
 arrange for site restoration activities. I’ll keep both parties appraised as the project develops.
 
Thanks in advance for your considerations and let me know if you have questions – and if OCD can
 approve the Site Closure Plan.
 

mailto:TLarson@craworld.com
mailto:allison.stockweather@hollyenergy.com
mailto:Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us


Regards
 

_______________________________ 
Thomas C. Larson, PG
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA) 
2135 S. Loop 250 
Midland, Texas 79703 
Phone: 432.686.0086 
Cell: 432.553.1681 
Email: tlarson@craworld.com 
www.CRAworld.com 
Think before you print P 
Perform every task the safe way, the right way, every time!  
This communication and any accompanying document(s) are confidential and are intended for the sole
 use of the addressee. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify me at the telephone number
 shown above or by return e-mail and delete this e-mail and any copies.  You are advised that any
 disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance upon the communication without
 consent is strictly prohibited. Thank you.
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